
   
 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

IOLTA FUND OF THE BAR OF NEW JERSEY 

ALL NEW JERSEY ATTORNEYS ENGAGING IN THE PRIVATE 

PRACTICE OF LAW - 2025 IOLTA ONLINE REGISTRATION 

 

Pursuant to Rule 1:28A, participation in the IOLTA program is mandatory for 

every attorney engaged in the private practice of law. Regulations of the IOLTA 

Fund of the Bar of New Jersey approved by the Supreme Court require that trust 

accounts subject to Rule 1:28A shall be registered annually with the IOLTA fund.  

The IOLTA online registration system will be available for licensed New 

Jersey attorneys and designated Law Firm Administrators beginning on January 6, 

2025. Please visit Home - The IOLTA Fund of the Bar of New Jersey – Online 

Attorney & Trust Accounts Registration to register. Instructions for IOLTA 

registration will be emailed late December to billing email addresses on file with 

attorney registration as well as all designated firm administrators. The instructions 

will also be posted on www.ioltanj.org in early January. The 2025 deadline for 

IOLTA registration is March 31, 2025.  

If your status changed since last registering with IOLTA and you are no longer 

in private practice, or are otherwise now exempt from maintaining a trust account, 

you will have the ability to update your status on the IOLTA registration site.  

Please email info@ioltanj.org with any questions.  

 

 

 

Mary E. Waldman 

For the IOLTA Board of Trustees 

December 17, 2024 
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